
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Bloomingdale Park District Board of Commissioners will not meet 
as previously scheduled on Monday, October 1, 2018.  The next scheduled meeting of the Board will be 
held Monday, October 15, 2018, in the Upstairs Conference Room at the Bloomingdale Public Library, 
101 Fairfield Way in Bloomingdale. 

 

Carrie A. Fullerton 
Secretary 
Board of Commissioners 
Bloomingdale Park District 
 


